
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Halfway 
 
In December 2020, I took the challenge to help 200 kids in desperate need of daily help.  I had 
no idea how challenging this task would be for both my ministry partners and me.  I could not 
make any promises to my counterparts outside of giving them my best effort. Since then, I 
have felt like my best efforts were equivalent to a small dog paddling in a large pool. I am 
happy to report that my dog paddling efforts have now taken me halfway across the pool, and 
the edge of that pool is now in sight. We have reached a total of 100 sponsored children, and 
we only have 100 more children who still need a 
sponsor. Your prayers, financial sacrifice, and efforts 
have gotten us this far, and I want to ask you to 
continue in prayer with me, knowing that this work of 
caring for needed children is close to the heart of God. 
Pray that God would give me many doors of 
opportunity to share with others in churches, homes, 
and individuals alike. Pray with me that every kid will 
have a sponsor by Dec 2021.   
 
Together we will make a difference. 
 
 
House of Hope policy is to ensure that children benefit 100% from funds raised for them. However, we also need to 
raise our personal funds (a.k.a. missionary support).  I would ask that you prayerfully remember us in your giving so 
we can continue the work the Lord has set before us. 
 

Please cut and return bottom portion along with your donation. 
Please make checks payable to House of Hope 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                    House of Hope P.O. Box 167 Port Orchard, WA 98366, 714-334-3129, houseofhopeasia@gmail.com 

MISSIONARY SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
ORPHAN SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
GENERAL FUND   $____________________________ 

 
 

CREDIT AND DEBIT CARD DONATIONS 
(CIRCLE ONE)     VISA      MC      AMERICAN EXPRESS 
#_____________________________________________________ 
CVC CODE:______________________EXPIRATION_______________ 
NAME ON CARD___________________________________________ 
I WOULD LIKE THE CHARGE TO OCCURE (CIRCLE ONE) 
MONTHLY     QUARTERLY ONE TIME 
 

 

June 2021 
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